
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…077.2.22 

 
 

Learning in school 

Maths 

Learning in school:  
This week we will be thinking about place value and extending our knowledge of numbers to 

fifty. 

The children will practise counting accurately, writing numbers and develop their knowledge 

of place value. 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 
 

English  

Learning in school: 
This week we will reading a new story, ‘The start of something big.’  We will look carefully 

at the structure of the story. This will develop into planning and writing our own versions. 

 

Reading 

We will be continuing with our story ‘King Cat.’ In reading sessions we will be talking about 

assessing the children’s understanding of the new vocabulary and the text. 

 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 
 

 

Phonics  

Learning in school: 

 
Next week we will be revising this half term’s new phonemes and tricky words. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

In Science we will be considering our findings from our different investigations this 

half term. Using our knowledge of materials we will be designing our own kite. 

 

In DT we will be creating our kites by looking at our designs created earlier in the 

week.  

 

In RE we will be thinking about the parable, ‘The Lost Sheep.’ We will be discussing 

its teachings and what we can learn from the story. 

 

In PE we will continue to develop our ball skills and dance skills. 

 

In Music we will be using our learned song, ‘In the Groove,’ and linking it to funk 

music. We will be appraising ‘Diggin on James Brown’ by Tower of Power, and using 

our voices and glockenspiels to help perform the piece. 

 

In History we will be learning about the other famous aviators within History 

 

In Computing we will be continuing our animation story. The children will be thinking 

about creating a piece of text and picture. They will then use the animation tool to 

add movements. We will also be thinking about saving our work independently. 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

 

Please see activities on the school website 

 

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 

Homework 

 

This week’s homework is a series of ‘chilli challenges,’ That focus upon areas 

the children have been working on in class. Please work through each chilli 

challenge and return by next Wednesday. 

If your child’s homework is currently being placed in a plastic wallet, please look 

for the yellow folder at home and return it as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

 



Thank you 

Thank you to those of you who have volunteered to help support the children on 

our upcoming trip to Brooklands.  

Each class teacher will speak to you individually if you will be helping us on the 

day. 
Class email addresses: 

 

Badgers: badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Hedgehogs: hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Squirrels: squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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